CORRESPONDENCE
2/17/2021

DOCUMENT NO. 02252-2021
Public Service Commission

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ® 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: 02/17/2021

TO: Office of Commission Clerk
FROM: Bureau of Consumer Assistance, Office of Consumer Assistance & Qutreach
RE:

Customer Correspondence

Please add the attached customer correspondence to Docket Correspondence-Consumers and

their Representatives, in Docket 20200238.
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January 25,2021

DET £ 20200238

To whom it May concern:

I hereby let you know that I, Jonathan Fernandez, do not agree with the increase
in the water rate. | understand that | am a person who does not like to waste, and
| find that the rate | pay for it is high, imagine if the cost goes up.

I think that you must put a fair price where neither you nor the community are
affected and more so now that the community has grown with new houses. |
think they should also consider that many due to the pandemic have reduced our
working hours and that it is not the time to raise the rate.

| hope you can make the right decision where neither party is affected.

Blessings,
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With great sincerity,
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